Draft new Amendment 1 to ITU-T Recommendation T.38

Addition of Vendor Information in SIP/SDP Call Setup, Corrections to 
Annex C and Annex D, and enhanced Implementation Guidelines

AAP Summary

Amendment 1 to Recommendation T.38 provides for the following updates:

Normative changes:

· In Annex C, correction to the calculation of EndSeq

· In Annex D, addition of vendor information in SIP/SDP call-setup

· In Annex D, correction - deletion of spaces in T.38 SIP call setup examples

Non-Normative changes in the Implementer’s Guidelines (Appendix V):

· Improved legibility

· Buffer overflow prevention when sending from IAF type device to non-IAF device

· Additional inter-operability guidelines.
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